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Towhom it may concern;

It is with pleasure that | write a letter of recommendation in support of the license renewal for PARX
Casino in Bensalem, PA. Please see the attached for more.

On behalf of the Bucks County community, we value the support they extend to the growth of our region.
Please feel free to reach out if you wish to discuss this further.

Sincerely,
Theresa Fera

Theresa M. Fera
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March 28, 2025

PA Gaming Control Board
303 Walnut Street, Commonwealth Tower, 5th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

To whom it may concern:

| am writing to express my strong support for the renewal of PARX Casino’s gaming
license. As the President and CEO of the Central Bucks Chamber of Commeice in
Doylestown, Pennsylvania, | have witnessed firsthand the positive impact this
casino has had on our community.

PARX has consistently demonstrated commitment to responsible gaming
practices, community engagement, and economic development. The casino's
adherence to regulatory standards ensures a safe and enjoyable environment for
all patrons. Moreover, its active involvement in local charitable events and
partnerships with “community non-profit organizations has slgnificantly
contributed to the social well-being of our area.

The economic benefits provided by PARX are notewarthy. The establishment has
created humerous job opportunities, both directly and indirectly, supporting local
businesses and contributing to the economic vitality and growth of our region. The
tax revenues generated have funded essential public services, enhancing the
quality of life for all residents.

| have gotten to know and work with the leadership team at PARX and am confident
that the renewat of their gaming ticense will continue to foster economic growth,
community development, and responsible gaming within our area. |

‘wholeheartedly endorse thelr application and respectfully urge the Pennsylvania

Gaming Control Board to grant the renewal.

Thank you for considering my perspective.

erely’ %j\/
eresa M, Fera

President & CEQ

Si

Central Bucks Chamber of Commerce

SEEy wn.pA gagm ‘215 4339’3. _cengmmucggchamber_ca




